From: Johann Miller

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: | support HB2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:28:38 AM

Rules Committee,
Thank you for holding today's hearing.

Every Oregonian deserves to have their vote counted. All of Oregon's electoral votes should
reflect the popular vote.

People are tired of feeling like their vote doesn't count.

Johann Miller
johannmiller@yahoo.com
1674 SW Country Club PI
Corvallis, Oregon 97333
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